
 
 

Berryhill Friends - I am excited to announce that I am running for re-election to the 
Berryhill School Board. This is an exciting time in our community. I am a proud Berryhill 
graduate and have spent my life serving the Berryhill community. My wife and three 
children are graduates of Berryhill High School. I have served in multiple booster clubs, 
PTAs, in my church and on the Berryhill School Board. I have been recognized by the 
Oklahoma State School Board Association with the Buddy Spencer Award which is 
given to the top school board member in the state of Oklahoma. 
 
I am a lifelong public school advocate. In recent years the district has invested well over 
$30,000,000 in bond dollars to build new buildings, improve existing buildings, and 
acquire new land to ensure that our school grows as our community grows. We have 
purchased buses, textbooks and invested in technology. Our graduation rate is among 
the highest in Oklahoma. 
We have begun the search for a new Superintendent to lead Berryhill Public Schools for 
the next generation. We are also starting work on the projects which were part of the 
recent bond issue, which was passed by a large margin and was the largest in our 
history. I believe my experience will be valuable as we continue this important work. I 
will continue to listen and work hard to make sure your values are represented on the 
Berryhill School Board. 
 
I am proud to have the endorsements of many Berryhill residents, teachers, pastors as 
well as former Superintendents, administrators and others who I have worked alongside 
to shape Berryhill into the wonderful community it is today. I will be sharing these 
endorsements with you on this page so please follow this page if you haven't already. 
 
I would be honored to have your support and your vote. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jack Lollis 
 
 


